Federation of Dutchess County Fish & Game Clubs, Inc.

Minutes of September 8, 2016 Regular Delegates Meeting Copperfield's Restaurant, Washington Hollow, NY

Pres. Joe Lurenz called meeting to order 7:30 PM

Pledge to Flag

Moment of silence observed for Armed Forces and past Federation members.

No Guests tonight

Minutes of previous mtg. - amended and approved

Minutes of Brd. Of Directors - approved

Hunter's Helping the Hungry - some venison in freezer to be distributed

Jr. Hunter Pheasant Hunt - 25 kids signed up at this time - room for 10 more

D.C. Fair – Thanks to NDR&G for space and thanks to all who worked the booth. 5700 Outdoor Journals

Plans to re-design booth to bring in new visitors (before Oct. 15<sup>th</sup>)

Anthony Pittore reported: City of Beacon is attempting to pass legislation re: storage of guns in gun safe

Outdoor Journals available tonight.

Info from Paul Annetts -

- 1. The ATF has been looking at wetted nitrocellulose as a high explosive. However, they have put those plans on hold.
- 2. Effort to link Social Security Disability to background checks.

**Unfinished Business - None** 

New Business - None

Club Announcements: Fundraiser – September 17<sup>th</sup> to support Rich Callamari who was injured at Boy Scout camp this summer – Tickets available

Jere Miller of Amenia Fish and Game has volunteered to be the Secretary.

50/50 – not sure who won!!